Being a student with two children (one born within the last year) has been a challenge in so many ways. If all universities were made
aware of students with children in their universities perhaps it could help them to develop programs that might help these students.
Fortunately for me, my school has been very supportive of parent students. It has childcare on campus and subsidy programs to
assist with the cost of childcare. It used to have meetups of parents with children with free babysitting during these events which
was very nice as it can feel as though you are the only parent student out there and be difficult to connect with other students when

you have a child.



